
Sun City Center Amateur Radio Club 
General Membership Meeting June 5, 2019 

 
Board of Directors: 
President, Richard Hillyer W2RWH                            Program Director, Joe Mustion KG4WLG 
Vice President, Richard Wiczalkowski KD4WMR     Emergency Coordinator, Rick Sochon N1OV 
Treasurer, Ed Blecher KD2LAU                                    Station Trustee, Bob Goldberg WA4M 
Secretary, Judy Wozniak K4WOZ 
 
Richard Hillyer, President, called the meeting to order at 2:00 PM.  Richard thanked everyone 
who participated in the Hillsborough County Hurricane Drill to help make it a successful drill. 
 
Treasurer Report:  Ed reported that there are 70 members and the Treasury Balance is 
$4,645.52. 
 
General Business:  Mr. Richard Wiczalkowski, Vice President, thanked the hospital group for 
their participation in the Hillsborough County Hurricane Drill on May 30, 2019.  Richard also 
stated that the equipment in the “go bags” and the repeater will be checked out.  Richard asked 
that anyone borrowing equipment to please sign it out and when returning it sign it back in. 
Mr. Rick Sochon N1OV and Mr. Bill Miller N1CDO both spoke about hurricane preparedness and 
the two new frequencies that were used, 147.105MHz and 442.50MHz.  
 
Program:  The scheduled HF Antenna Basics Part II was rescheduled for the July meeting due to 
the length of the Hurricane Drill discussion.  Mr. Joel Bahl KQ0J did speak on the plans for the 
upcoming Field Day that will take place June 22 – 23, 2019 at the club.  An email will be sent out 
with further information. 
 
Thank you to the 27 members and guest Mr. Bill Miller N1CDO and new member Mr. Keith 
Lindsay KI5US for attending this month’s meeting.  Mr. Joe Mustion was absent. 
 
Meeting closed at 3:00 PM 
 


